
RE: Withdrawal of Appeal - 15/03171/OUT 

Philip Mullineux  

 

31 Jan (3 days ago) 

 

  

 

 Dear Parish Clerk 

Records indicate that the Parish Council were notified of the appeal and that it had been 

subsequently withdrawn.  The information was forwarded via email  to Ian Hutchinson.  The 

letters withdrawing the appeal were sent out on the 3rd January 2017, and I understand 

Planning Services received  notification with regards  change of contacts for the Parish Clerk 

on the 9th January 2017. 

On receipt of the Council’s statement of case, the appellants withdrew the appeal. Detail in 

relationship to the appeal, (including the Council’s statement of case and the appellants),  can 

be assessed on the Council’s appeal website reference 16/02501/REF. The Council have 

submitted to the Planning Inspectorate a costs application in relationship to the appeal, no 

decision/outcome has been received to date in relationship to the costs application.  

Regards 
 
Philip Mullineux 
Principal Planner 
Development Management Team 
Shropshire Council 

:  01743257744     I     :  philip.mullineux@shropshire.gov.uk     I     :   www.shropshire.gov.uk 
Planning Pages: http://new.shropshire.gov.uk/planning 
 
 
From: West Felton Parish Council [mailto:westfeltonpc@googlemail.com]  

Sent: 25 January 2017 13:57 

To: Ian Kilby <ian.kilby@shropshire.gov.uk> 

Cc: Philip Mullineux <Philip.Mullineux@shropshire.gov.uk> 

Subject: Withdrawal of Appeal - 15/03171/OUT 

Dear Mr Kilby 

WITHDRAWAL OF APPEAL RELATING TO 15/03171/OUT – LAND BY DOVASTON COURT (12 

NEW HOUSES AND NEW ACCESS) 

I have recently been appointed as the new Parish Clerk for West Felton and at our recent 

Parish Meeting on 17th January 2017, the above matter we discussed.  The Case Officer for this 

matter was Philip Mullineux.  Following the discussion, it appears that the Parish Councillors 

are concerned to know why the Parish Council was not notified of the appeal in the 

first instance and kept informed of the appeal process thereafter.  Can you please let me 

know whether it is common practice to inform Parish Councils of such things and if not, why 

this is not the case? 
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Also would it be possible for you to send me a written summary of this particular case for the 

Parish Council to have a look at. 

Thank you in anticipation of your response. 

Claire Ball 

West Felton Parish Clerk 
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